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ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will be

Betsy Schatz
from Langley Residential Support Services

 Langley Residential Support Services’ mission is 
to serve individuals with intellectual disabilities, 
their families and our community by providing 

comprehensive residential and support services 
that enable these individuals to live valued, 

productive lives.

March 29, 2011                        Jan Auerbach and David Coyle

Happy Talk

Michael DeRose announced that he, Cherry 
Baumbusch and Mike Holleran had a great time at 
Alternative House last week, and that he is giving blood 
today. John McEvilly announced he will be a grandpa 
Tom Mangan was happy to see Lois Wilson back. Lois 
Wilson is happy to be back Celia Ford announced she 
has joined Blue Star, an organization of mothers of 
children in the military.  Carmen Martinez thanked Tom 
and Ling Mangan for the 83” set of pearls they gave to 
each GSE member last week.  Vance Zavela is happy 
softball season is beginning since he is managing 
his younger daughter’s team.  Ed Shahin is happy the 
baseball season starts next week.  Ed Holman put $20 
in the pot to honor all the work Bob Hahne has done 
representing the Rotary Foundation. Dana Sippel was 
happy that Maryland women are playing Georgetown 
at the Comcast Center tonight.  Richard Golden 
thanked everyone for the cards he received after his 
mother died last month, just before her 100th birthday. 

Visiting Rotarian
Carlos Berrios from Great Falls club 

Guests
Glenn Yarborough’s wife Betsy

Lynn Heinrichs’ husband Wayne

Last Meeting
 Lynn Heinrichs, gave her Classification Talk. 

She started her own office for State Farm Insurance 
in 2000, and believes the business of insurance 

is about helping people. 

Announcements:
•	 Glenn Yarborough announced the club raised $4,000 for 
	 ShelterBox last week.
• 	 Ed Shahin thanked the following Rotarians for participating in the 	
	 book reading at Timber Lane last Friday: Jan Auerbach, 
	 Marilen King, Kathy Martin, Stan Richards, Bob Rosenbaum, 
	 and Dana Sippel
• 	 Carmen thanked John McEvilly and Lois Wilson for hosting 
	 GSE participants last week, Bob Frank for hosting some on a 
	 vocational day, and Paul Frank for giving them a tour of 	
	 Collingwood Museum
•	 Vance Zavela reminded us that the deadline for registering for the 
	 annual conference is March 31. He announced that End Polio Night 
	 at Nationals Park will be July 30 and payment for tickets is due by 
	 June 30. He passed out 2011 Nationals schedules. 
•	 Bob Hahne announced a Partners for Surgery fundraiser at the 
	 home of the Kellys in Great Falls on April 30; tickets are $175 
	 apiece or $300 per couple
•	 Dana Sippel, Matt Howard, and Richard Golden were announced 
	 as new Paul Harris Fellows
•	 Heather Schoeppe was recognized as a Paul Harris Fellow +1, 
	 Lois Wilson as a Paul Harris Fellow +3, and Paul Frank as a 
	 Paul Harris Fellow +4

Rotary Information Corner
A: (Answer to last week’s question).  GUESS THE ROTARIAN  
who..... at a New Year’s Eve party in the White House, did 
not leave until  5:30 AM  on New Year’s day? ........that party 
animal was our very own Martha Child....you go girlfriend!

Q: GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHO...............knows 
how to yodel?  (Answer to be given in next week’s bulletin).                                         

Apr 05, 2011 - Angela Lee
Classification Talk


